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Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter – Friday 23rd November 2018 

SUPER SUCCESSFUL STUDENTS 

ON & OFF THE PITCH! 

 

 

 

FW NEWS 

Our Year 3 students showed 

exceptional teamwork during their 

Football Festival Fixture with a win at 

Wimbledon Park Primary School. AM 

Sports Academy are continuing to 

help our children develop their 

character virtues through sport. 

Thank you again to FOFW for our 

amazing new kits!  

FRIDAY ASSEMBLIES 
 

 

Every Friday the pupils from Reception to Year 3 gather in the hall for our Friday Assembly. We celebrate the achievements 

of others and carefully reflect on how we can challenge ourselves and serve others.  

Over the past two weeks we have been reflecting on how we can include others and make others feel welcome during any 

activity in or out of school. The pupils came up with some fantastic ideas of how we can use our words to make everyone at 

this school feel included. We have included some quotes from the pupils below: 

 ‘You could say… Come and play with us or you can just watch if you like.’ 

 ‘I would look for someone who doesn’t have a friend and ask them if they wanted to perform in my dance game.’    

 ‘Instead of talking in Perfect Partners could we use Perfect Groups and then everyone has a turn to speak?  

More children can then hear about what someone is thinking.’ 
 

In summary: It is our responsibility to ensure all children feel as though they belong to our school community.  

Everyone can make a contribution and all opinions matter.   
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SCHOOL REPORTS, TEACHER/PARENT MEETINGS & ATTENDANCE 

We are looking forward to sharing an Autumn School Report with you on either Thursday 29th November or Thursday 6th December. A 

crèche will be available for children to attend on both evenings (situated in the Library). On both evenings please enter the school through 

the School Office Entrance on the corner of Garratt Lane and Farlton Rd. Then proceed to a small waiting area outside your child’s 

classroom ready for your scheduled meeting.  

PUPIL ATTENDANCE: Please note that attendance percentages are graded as part of every child’s school record. This helps the Leadership 

Team to identify possible trends across the school and address them accordingly. Cases of lateness and unauthorised absences will form 

part of your child’s school record. At the end of each term a School Report will be presented to parents with an ‘Outstanding’, ‘Good’ or 
‘Requires Improvement’ mark relating to their attendance record. The following criteria is used:  

97%+ & no record of 'lates': Outstanding  
 
97%+ & a record of 'lates': Good 
 
95-97%: Good 
 
Less than 95% and/or a record of Unauthorised Absences: Requires improvement 
 
Please note that any record of Unauthorised Absences will result in an automatic ‘Requires Improvement’ mark on the School Report.  
 
Occurrences of pupils being late or cases of unauthorised absences are reset after the end of each term. This will ensure pupils can achieve 
an outstanding grading on their next report. 
 
CLASS ATTENDANCE: Well done to the pupils in Mandela, Columbus and Darwin! Your attendance since September 10th has been exceptional. 
 

   

Here the pupils are at the 

first few stages of 

designing and constructing 

a carwash (left) and a 

boat (right) - great 

teamwork everyone! 

 

PLAYGROUND  

PHOTOS OF  

THE WEEK! 
 



3 
 

  

 

MILK REMINDER! 

Milk is FREE for all pupils under 5. Should you wish for your 

child to continue to receive milk at school after their 5th birthday 

please visit www.coolmilk.co.uk where you can register and pay. 

Please be advised that Coolmilk will give you a start date and 

your child will not receive milk on the day of registration. 

 

 

When reporting your child absent from school, please contact the School Office directly or leave a voicemail (Option 2 when 

calling the main number).   

When speaking to a member of the office team or leaving a voicemail, the reason for absence must be made clear. If you state 

“unwell” the office team will not authorise the absence until a reason is provided.  

 

REPORTING YOUR CHILD ABSENT FROM SCHOOL 

 

 

                             

 

POLICE ON THE PLAYGROUND! 

Reception had some very special visitors on the playground last week. They have been learning about the different roles 

people play in our community. The pupils learnt about what the police do, how they act within the community and what 

equipment they use. The pupils really enjoyed turning the siren on! 

 

 

Thank you to all parents for helping us to establish a calm start and end to the school day – we could not have achieved this 

without your support! A quick reminder that all pupils come under the full care of parents and carers when they are on the 

playground before 8.30am and after school finishes at 3.30pm. Please also keep all siblings and non-Floreat pupils next to you at 

all times. Thank you for your co-operation and support.  

 

 

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL 

http://www.coolmilk.co.uk/
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

N
O
V
EM

BE
R 

Monday 26th  8.30 - 9.30am 
 

YEAR 1 FAMILY LEARNING 
 
 

Tuesday 27th 
 

8.30 - 9.30am 
 

8.30am – 4.15pm 

RECEPTION FAMILY LEARNING 
 
YEAR 1 CLASS TRIP TO WINDSOR CASTLE 
 

Thursday 29th  
 

4 - 7pm  TEACHER & PARENT MEETINGS (enter via the School Office) 
 

Friday 30th  
 

8.30 - 9.30am 
 

3.30 - 4pm  

NURSERY FAMILY LEARNING 
 
YEAR 1 FOFW CAKE SALE 

D
EC

EM
BE

R 

Sunday 2nd 1-5pm FOFW CHRISTMAS FAIR (enter via the Community Garden Entrance) 
 
 

Monday 3rd 
 

7 - 8.30pm MAYOR’S CAROL CONCERT @ Ark Putney Academy(Choir Event) 
 
 

Wednesday 5th  5.30 – 6.30pm FOFW CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT 
(please enter School Playground via the Farlton Road Entrance) 
 

Thursday 6th 
 

4pm - 7pm  TEACHER & PARENT MEETINGS (enter via the School Office) 
 
 

Friday 7th  
 

8.30 – 9.30am FOFW COFFEE MORNING 
 
(Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 

Monday 10th - Friday 14th December SCHOOL CLUBS SHOWCASE WEEK 
(Parents - please arrive at 4.30pm using the Farlton Road entrance) 

 

Tuesday 11th 
 

9am NURSERY & RECEPTION NATIVITY  
(enter the School Hall via the Playground) 
 

Wednesday 12th 
 

6pm YEAR 3 FESTIVE CONCERT 
(enter the School Hall via the Farlton Rd Entrance) 
 

Thursday 13th  3pm YEAR 2 SINGING PROJECT SHOWCASE 
(enter the School Hall via the Community Garden Entrance) 
 

Friday 14th 
 

9am YEAR 1 & YEAR 2 NATIVITY  
(enter the School Hall via the Playground) 
 

Friday 21st 
 

 END OF THE AUTUMN TERM 
NON-UNIFORM DAY (£2 suggested donation to FOFW) 
 

 

Monday 24th December 2018 to Monday 7th January 2019 - CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS  
 

 

Children return to school on Tuesday 8th January 2019 at 8.30am - START OF THE SPRING TERM  


